
First Unitarian Church Of Alton 

Board Policy on Youth Representative Board member 

 

Purpose: To seek perspective from Church youth and to provide them with experience in Church 

governance. 

Reference:  

11/11/07 Bd Mtg included discussion of appointing a youth representative as a non-voting member 

of the Board.  As a non-voting member serving for 6 months, no change would be necessary 

in the by-laws.  A youth is considered age 14-20.  KVZ added that the youth should be 

asked to nominate someone who will serve after the board’s approval.  
 

2/12/08 Bd Mtg included approval of Alex Hoeft as the first youth representative on the Board.  

 
 

Policy: It is the policy of the Board to recruit and include a youth representative, selected by youth 

members in the RE program, as a member of the Board. The Youth Representative will be a non-voting 

member serving for six months. 
 

Action taken:  Approved at 9/9/13 Board meeting.  
 


